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Facilities are struggling to remain open with the current regulations.  Increasing the 
staffing ratios will put further financial strain on the facility.  Finding caring, qualified
staff is difficult - especially following the covid pandemic.  Where are we going to 
find the staffing required under the new rules?  With the added financial costs of the 
additional staff, is the reimbursement going to reflect these changes?  This could be 
the final straw for facilities who are already struggling.


